
From:   Aparna Sridhar   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 08, 2014

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0371-EX-ST-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Doug,   

The operations contemplated by the STA extension and by the experimental license request are identical.
 We understand from your message that we may continue the operations set forth in File No.
0923-EX-ST-2013 until we receive further information from you regarding our pending experimental
license application. We understand that you will not be taking action on our STA extension request while
you're evaluating the experimental license application.  That approach is okay for us.  Is there any
additional action needed on our part? Please do not hesitate to call me with further questions at 202 346
1261.   

Cheers,   
Aparna Sridhar


